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To 
The Director
Anmol Industries Limited

            Sub: Thanks giving letter

Sir,
       Myself Gargi Ghosh, currently studying BSc Nursing (4th Year) in Asia Heart Foundation (R N Tagore Medical College and Hospital). I have been selected as a TSS student by MUKTI from the last academic year. The scholarship is of great help for continuing my studies.
I am very thankful to MUKTI and my sponsor Anmol Industries for helping me so much with the scholarship.

                  Yours truly
                 Gargi Ghosh 
                    13/01/2024
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